
FAMILY POLICY BOARD 
Monday, June 7, 2021 
Meeting Held via Zoom 
12:00 p.m. 
  
MEMBERS PRESENT 
Kristi Arenz, BACA Member, Karolee Behringer, Hetti Brown, Megan DeVore, Isaac Hoffman, Ann Kappauf, Catherine Kolkmeier, 
Audra Martine, Barbara McPeak, Teresa Pierce, Tracy Puent, Lisa Stablier, Bridget Todd-Robbins, Tina Tryggestad, Jodi Widuch, 
Jason Witt, Mary Kay Wolf, Tita Yutuc 
  
GUESTS/OTHERS PRESENT 
Representative Jill Billings, Representative Steve Doyle, Beth Martinka, Senator Brad Pfaff, Philip Stegemann 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Chairperson Ann Kappauf called the meeting to order at 12:02pm 
  
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
MOTION by Tita Yutuc and Jodi Widuch to approve the May 3, 2021 minutes as presented. Motion carried unanimously. 
  
PRESENTATION 
Discussion with Area Legislative Delegation Regarding Family Policy Board 2021-23 Biennial Budget Priorities: 
Various representatives from the Family Policy Board presented 2023 budget priorities which can be found in this powerpoint 
attachment: https://www.lacrossecounty.org/humanservices/docs/Family%20Policy%20Board/06%2007%202021%20PowerPoint.pdf 
 

• Ann Kappauf & Jason Witt gave a brief overview about the Family Policy Board 

• Hetti Brown presented on Housing 

• Tita Yutuc presented on Mental Health 

• Jodi Widuch presented on Early Childhood 

• Tracy Puent & Megan DeVore presented on Child Welfare 

• Phil Stegemann presented on Youth Justice 
 
Legislative comments after the presentation: 
Steve Doyle commented that he appreciates being invited to these meetings and given the facts and information to take back with him 
to Madison.  
Jill Billings also appreciates the information and statistics and is looking forward to working on these requests.  
Brad Pfaff appreciates everyone connecting the dots for him and finds the information extremely valuable and will be using this great 
information to continue advocating. 
  
ADJOURNMENT TO THE NEXT MEETING TO BE HELD MONDAY, JULY 12, 2021, AT NOON 
Chairperson Ann Kappauf adjourned the meeting at 12:57pm. 
 
Approved  September 13, 2021, Tiffany Cornell, Recorder 

 

https://www.lacrossecounty.org/humanservices/docs/Family%20Policy%20Board/06%2007%202021%20PowerPoint.pdf

